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ABES ENGINEERING COLLEGE, GHMIABAD

Office of Registrar

Notice Dated: 17th August, 2015

Reference is made to circular no. ABES/RO/00112015-16 dated 14.07.2015 (Academic
Calendar) for Odd sem 2015-16, regarding Point no.5, the Orientation program for newly
admitted students which was to be held on 22nd-23'dAugust (Saturday-Sunday) August,2015,
now due to unavoidable reason, it has been rescheduled on 21st-22nd August,2015 (Friday-
Saturday).

All concerned are requested to kindly note the change in Academic Calendar.

Copy to. 1. Chairman/Directorate Office for information please
2.Mr. Gaurav Kansal, Head CBSE
3. All HOD's for information and necessary action please.
4. Proctor, Admin. Officer, Accounts, HR, CCPD, Library, Reception,

Computer Administration for information please
6. All Notice Boards including Hostels (Boys & Girls)
7. Mr. Piyush Govil with a request to upload the notice on the site.


